PARADISE & WILDERNESS

Hotels · Resorts · Lodges · Camps · Safaris

1 February 2021

Dear friends,

Almost one year onward the world is still suffering, but the vaccines give us a brighter future soon. Since November 2020, Zanzibar is the world's most popular holiday destination as things seem better here than it is in the rest of the world. The fact is that Tanzania is quite warm with a high humidity level and temperature, likely to slow down the spread of the virus.

In Zanzibar, all is as normal, and we are following the strict health and safety regulations as set by the World Health Organisation.

For Tanzania and Zanzibar, you don't need a Covid-19 PCR- or rapid test; on arrival, you need to fill in a document with some questions and a temperature check. And if you do require a PCR- or rapid test upon departure for your airline or home destination, this is available. On Zanzibar, this is done near to the airport and in Kilimanjaro and Dar es Salaam at the airport. The government advises wearing a face mask when you are in public areas. For the rest, it is easy going here.

You are welcome and if you are ready to book your holiday we are happy to assist you to reserve your accommodation or safari. As Zanzibar is a very popular holiday destination don't wait too long to book, the forecast is that quite likely rooms will soon be fully booked.

We are looking forward to welcoming you back to relax and enjoy a well-deserved break.

Please email us: <u>info@paradise-wilderness.com</u>

Or WhatsApp us: +255 789 467 746

Best regards,

Bert Schoonvelde (owner & director)

bert@paradise-wilderness.com

